
 

CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 

 

 

                                                                                           MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6,      23 

 

The City of Germantown Council met in work session on February 6, 2023 at 7:38 p.m. in the 

City Building Council Chambers. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 

The following members were present at the Call to Order: Mayor Terry Johnson, Mr. Jeffrey 

Jones, Mrs. Bonnie Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed, Mr. Robert Rettich IV and Mr. 

Brian Wafzig. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

 

None. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: 

 

Also present were Judy Gilleland, City Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director; Roy McGill, Police 

Chief; Matt Burns, Police Major; Scott Brown, Police Captain; Will Parsons, Communications 

Coordinator; Kelli Novak, Clerk of Council and several visitors. 

 

BUSINESS:  

 

Discussion on Paving 

 

Staff and Council discussed many options for paving throughout the city.  Staff will provide 

additional totals and suggestions for review. 

 

Gas and Electric Aggregation Update 

 

Phillip Dysard with Palmer Energy Company reviewed the aggregation program offered to the 

residents of Germantown and the process to enroll. 

 

Discussion on Grass Clippings 

 

Council and Staff discussed making changes to the ordinances regarding grass clippings and the 

height requirements.  Staff will prepare legislation for the next meeting addressing these issues. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Jones 

moved to adjourn the meeting.  

 

The work session adjourned at 8:51 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

___________________________________  __________________________________ 

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Terry Johnson 

Clerk of Council     Mayor 
 

 


